From: DELAVEGA Marriah

To: Benton Public Comment

Subject: Letter Re: Landfill Expansion
Date: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:39:08 AM
Attachments: DOC.pdf

Marriah De La Vega

Executive Assistant to the Board of Commissioners and County Administrator

D : 541-766-6800 C : 541-368-6985
Email: marriah.delavega@bentoncountyor.gov

www.Bentoncountyor.gov

From: nwgdemo@nwghelpdesk.com <nwgdemo@nwghelpdesk.com>

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:30 AM

To: DELAVEGA Marriah <marriah.delavega@bentoncountyor.gov>

Subject: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer

Please open the attached document. It was sent to you using a Xerox multifunction printer.

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page

Multifunction Printer Location:
Multifunction Printer Name: Xerox AltaLink C8155 (A8:7C:5C)

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com
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2904 NW Angelica Drive
Corvallis, OR 97330
April 9, 2025

To: Commissioners of Benton County
Re: Opposition to Landfill

Count me in as one of many Corvallis residents who are opposed to
landfill expansion.

You have lots of information at your disposal (no pun intended..). You
know there has been disregard, or at least incompetence, on
Republic’s part regarding regulations. Toxic leakage has been
happening for a while. The stink certainly is escalating. In the original
agreement, Republic promised a long life to this landfill, and has
subsequently broken all promises by accepting trash from far and
wide in Oregon.

This landfill expansion will go on long after your terms end. Please
don’t set us up for a lifetime of stink, toxicity, and diminishing quality
of life in this valley that we love. Other communities need to take
develop their own methods of managing their refuse.

Thank you,

Judy Riggs
2904 NW Angelica Drive

Corvallis, Oregon 97330






